To whom it may concern:

The wrong amendment document was mistakenly submitted to you. When
were creating our charity bylaws and amendment documents, another
charity who is based on Jewish activities and purpose was helping us with
all the paperwork. Accidently some documents were mixed up and
submitted to you by mistake. Please disregard the amendment to the
Articles document that was submitied

Sincerely,
Igor Krichmar



